“Behind the Scenes at Beyond the Eyes”

Have you ever wondered how a blind person gets   through a normal day?
 Come to the 4th Annual Open House and learn about blindness from a personal level. Listen and learn how the members of “Beyond the Eyes”, talk about our experiences in the challenging world of blindness. Learn as we discuss the simple things we do in everyday life to the many complicated and interesting job, social, and general skills and talents we contribute to the community. You will be surprise at the many unusual professions we perform. Learn how we   open our eyes by opening our minds.

 Each member of the group has that special “Thing” that makes them stand out in a very unique way. Putting that entire “Thing” together makes “Beyond the Eyes” one of the leading premier support groups for people that are visually impaired     in the greater New Jersey area.
 So save the date, Friday, September 30th, 2011, from 1PM-4PM at the Newark Public Library
, 5 Washington Street,

 The Centennial Room, 2nd floor.
 Please come out and learn, listen and ask questions, socialize, network, and most of all, come and have fun…
 For more information or to reserve a seat, call
 James Jasey
 @ 973-763-6308,
 Or call Diane Robinson
 @ 973-733-9565,
  Or Email @beyondtheeyes.inc@verizon.net  ,
 Or feel free to visit our website 
@ www.beyondtheeyes.info
“Strengthening and uplifting Minorities who are Blind and Visually Impaired”.
Hope you can join us,
 and please share this information with others…” This event will be the prelude to Blindness Awareness Month in October!
